
You are receiving this training due to a initiative underway at Endicott College through the 

collaborative efforts of the Office of Title IX and The Department of Human Resources 

Department. This course titled, “Title IX and You: Protecting Your Campus” examines the 

most recent changes to Title IX law and your obligations as a mandatory reporter under this law 

including the types of violations that are reportable. Title IX mandatory reporters are required 

to report any Title IX violations they become aware of as soon as possible to the following 

individual: 

  

Christy Galatis 

Director of Title IX 

College Hall, room 212 

cgalatis@endicott.edu 

Phone: (978) 998 7746 

https://www.endicott.edu/title-ix 

 

Additionally, the following information is available to those students looking for confidential 

resources: 

Endicott Counseling Center 

978-232-2104 

wellness@endicott.edu 

  

The Reverend Gail Cantor 

Director of Belonging and Spiritual Life 

978-232-2163 

gcantor@endicott.edu 
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